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On 7/8/15, the New York State Department of Transportation performed their Biennial 
Bridge Inspection on the Park Settlement Road Bridge off NYS Route 38. The 
Engineer firm that did the inspection has recommended closure of the structure.  
 
Local traffic will have to travel Lord Road then South on Anderson Hill Road to 
NYS Route 96 
 

 
 
 

Approved by Sheriff Howard 
Posted 7/10/15 9:00 AM by Diane Rockwell 

 
 
 


